
 
Awards Reminders 
Julie Garden-Robinson (ND), Vice President for Awards and Recognition  

Awards season is heating up, and the national due date for award 

submission is March 16, 2020.  To recap my December reminder, the 

committee and sponsors made several updates to awards, including the 

Financial Management Award, the Past President’s New Professional Award, 

and the Educational Curriculum Package Award. We also have a new award 

opportunity: the Extension Disaster Education Award. 

Special thanks go to our committee members for providing a webinar.  Check out the article by 

Judy Corbus, NEAFCS Awards & Recognition Training Subcommittee with tips about preparing 

an award application. My best advice is to read and follow the application criteria carefully. 

Best wishes for a healthy and happy new year!  If you have questions or comments, please 

share it with me at my contact information noted below. 

Julie Garden-Robinson, Vice President for Awards and Recognition Julie.garden-

robinson@ndsu.edu or 701-231-7187. 
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